
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The European Commission envisages modernising the legal basis of its agricultural 
statistics production system. With the aim of identifying issues that need to be 
considered in relation to the above, the European Commission seeks contributions 
from all stakeholders so as to receive feedback on the possible options. 

Therefore, Eurostat has launched an open public consultation on: 

 Problems in the current European agricultural statistics system and their 
impact on data availability and quality 

 Various options considered for solving these problems and their impact on 
data availability and quality 

All citizens and organisations are welcome to contribute to this consultation. 
Contributions are particularly sought from users of European agricultural statistics 
(public and private decision makers, researchers, universities, journalists), surveyed 
units (in particular enterprises and farmers' associations) and citizens, as well as 
producers of European statistics and other statisticians. Anyone with an interest in 
the topic is thus invited to express their views on the identified questions, as well as 
to present their opinions as to what additional measures could be appropriate. 

The consultation can be accessed until 18 November 2015, at the following link:  

http://ec.europa.eu/eurostat/about/opportunities/consultations/eass 
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